Board Meeting June 20, 2006

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in called session on the above date at 7:30 A.M. in the Page Administration Building with all members present: Mr. Jerry Coleman, Mr. Robbie Copenhaver, Mr. Howard Hill, Mr. Donald Hodges, and Dr. Judy McCrary.

On a motion from Mr. Copenhaver, seconded by Mr. Hill, the vote was unanimous to approve the agenda for the meeting.

On a motion from Mr. Hill, seconded by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to award the contract for installation of floor tile and cove base in five classrooms at Brownwood Elementary School to Quality Carpets (\$4,796.70).

On a motion from Mr. Copenhaver, seconded by Dr. McCrary, the vote was unanimous to approve the purchase of classroom equipment for Caldwell Elementary School from Terrell Enterprises (\$12,135.45).

On a motion from Dr. McCrary, seconded by Mr. Hill, the vote was unanimous to approve the following Personnel Matter:

EMPLOYMENT

LINDSAY, Ronald B. – Custodian, Scottsboro High School, effective July 13, 2006, replacing Verlon Draine.

On a motion from Mr. Copenhaver, seconded by Mr. Hill, the vote was unanimous to adjourn the meeting.

Chairman		